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From: Brassard, Sean M.
To: Marcotte, Frank J.
Subject: FW: [E] FW: [EXT] VZ/JH - APG - Spectrum Manager Lease Agreement
Date: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 4:55:05 PM

 
From: Padiyedathu, Sanil George <sanil.padiyedathu@verizon.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 10:00 AM
To: Brassard, Sean M. <Sean.Brassard@jhuapl.edu>
Cc: laszlo.herczku@verizonwireless.com; kara.bailey@verizonwireless.com;
bryan.dorbert@verizonwireless.com; Kim, Paul Y. (AOS) <Paul.Kim@jhuapl.edu>; Beard, Cheryl A.
<Cheryl.Beard@jhuapl.edu>
Subject: Re: [E] FW: [EXT] VZ/JH - APG - Spectrum Manager Lease Agreement
 

 

Thanks, Sean. We'll review this and get back to you guys next week on this.
 
Have a good weekend.
 
 

Sanil Padiyedathu

Counsel
M&A and Strategic Transactions

O 908 559 7079
One Verizon Way
54N
Basking Ridge, NJ 07920

 
 
On Fri, Sep 18, 2020 at 9:36 AM Brassard, Sean M. <Sean.Brassard@jhuapl.edu> wrote:

Hi Sanil,
Our legal team had 1 question and some small changes.  I’m including a red-lined version.  See
below for our question regarding section 8(b). 
If you think it’s faster, you can have your attorney contact Ms Gehman directly to work through
any issues.
Let me know if you have any questions.
 Thanks,
Sean
 
From: Gehman, Andrea M. <Andrea.Gehman@jhuapl.edu> 
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Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 8:35 AM
To: Brassard, Sean M. <Sean.Brassard@jhuapl.edu>; Beard, Cheryl A. <Cheryl.Beard@jhuapl.edu>
Cc: Kim, Paul Y. (AOS) <Paul.Kim@jhuapl.edu>; Patton, Pamela M. <Pamela.Patton@jhuapl.edu>;
Marcotte, Frank J. <Frank.Marcotte@jhuapl.edu>; Kirk, Raissa V. <Raissa.Kirk@jhuapl.edu>;
Gehman, Andrea M. <Andrea.Gehman@jhuapl.edu>
Subject: RE: [EXT] VZ/JH - APG - Spectrum Manager Lease Agreement
 Hello Sean,
 Attached please find my comments to the Spectrum Manager Lease Agreement.
 Overall, the lease agreement is fair, and primarily reflects the appropriate FCC regulations.  In
addition to the comments in the document, I was wondering if you could ask your contact what
was intended with 8(b)? It would be reasonable for APL to pay the FCC regulatory fees for
prosecuting the lease application, but it’s not immediately clear what other fees APL should
commit to paying in this section. 
 Let me know if Verizon has further comments.  If it is easier, feel free to have their attorney
contact me directly.
 Best,
Andrea
 
Andrea Gehman 
Deputy General Counsel
Phone:  240-228-5644
Cell: 240-638-6280
Fax:  240-228-5254
email: andrea.gehman@jhuapl.edu
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